
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had another busy week at The Alton. The children have been 

working hard with a focus on embedding classroom routines.   

We have had a fabulous turn out for our class ‘meet the teacher’ 

meetings – thank you to everyone who has attended. We have 

Years 3,4 and 5 next week. 

Today was our Pupil Leadership Team (PLT) election – watch this 

space to see who our new Year 6 leaders are in next week’s 

newsletter. 

Finally, thank you for the feedback on School Spider.  Please tell your 

friends and help them get signed-up if they haven’t already. 

 

Linsay Thomson 

Headteacher  
 

 

Important Dates 
 

Meet the Teacher Year 3 - Tuesday 23 September, 2.50pm  

Meet the Teacher Year 4 – Thursday 25 September, 2.50pm  

Meet the Teacher Year 5 - Monday 22 September, 2.50pm  

Year 6 PLT assembly followed by PGL Meeting - Monday 22 September  

Full term dates for the 2025-26 year are on our website.  

 

PE days 

Nursery – Thursday 

Reception - Thursday 

Year 1 - Tuesday 

Year 2 - Thursday 

Year 3 - Monday 

Year 4 - Wednesday 

Year 5 - Tuesday 

Year 6 - Monday Our number one priority is to ensure that all children and adults are safe. 

If you are worried about something or if you are worried about someone 

else, you can talk to ANYONE who works for the school.  

Safeguarding is the responsibility of EVERYONE.  Childline: 0800 1111 

19 September 2025 

  
@the_alton_primary_school     

Water Bottles 
 

Please send your child to 

school with a water 

bottle. Remember to put 

a name on it and take it 

home daily for washing 

and back the next day. 

Thank you. 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

7.45am start costs £1.50 

per day. Book and pay 

in advance at the office. 

8.15am start is free. Book 

at the office by Thursday 

for the following week. 

Even if your child has 

attended during the 

week, you MUST RE-

BOOK for the following 

week. If you haven’t 

booked or arrive late, 

your child may not be 

able to attend.   

 

School Spider 

  All parents and carers need to download 

  and sign into the School Spider app.  

  

  We will be using it to send you all the  

  information you need. It will replace  

  letters, texts and emails. If you need  

  help to do this, please ask at the office. 

 

For Android phones  For Apple phones  

            
 

 

 

 

Follow us on social: 

No Nuts Please! 
 

Please remember that 

we’re a Nut Free School. 

School Meals 
 

You can download this term’s school dinner menu here.  

https://thealton-q1e.org.uk/for-our-parents-carers/dates-calendar/
https://www.instagram.com/the_alton_primary_school/
https://www.instagram.com/the_alton_primary_school/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/school-spider/id1030400910
https://thealton-q1e.org.uk/data/dynamic/spaw/documents/The%20Alton%20Menu%20Sept%2025%20PDF(1).pdf

